I’m reaching out to share that SMMooth Candle Company, a proud small business inside
Glowe Apothecary, is celebrating its 3-year anniversary on ¥riday, August 9th. It’s a
meaningful milestone for a growing brand that has found somucty love and support right
here in downtown Vicksburg.

To celebrate, we’re planning a community event from 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM at Glowe
Apothecary. As part of the celebration, we would love to welcome back local favorite
BNB Barbecue to set up their food truck in Gordon’s Alley. They drew quite a crowd last
time and would love for them to come back!

To allow enough time for setup, we’re kindly requesting permission for them to begin as
early as 5:30 AM, if possible.

This celebration is not just about one business, it’s about honoring local entrepreneurship,
community support, and the continued energy behind downtown Vicksburg’s growth. We
would deeply appreciate your support.

Please let us know the necessary steps to move forward.

Warm Regards,
Natalie Burks
Glowe Apothecary
(601)5291805



